NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

230000CCK

120 East “haco
April 10, 1957

Pacific Northwest Pipeline Corporation
4054 West Broadway
Farmington, New Mexico

Atty Mr. Tehe m
Assistant Division Manager

Res Pacific Northwest #24-32 SJU 27-5
HEd Section 32-27N-5W

Dear Mr. Dugan:

This letter will serve as your tentative approval to dually complete
the above well as a gas-gas dual in the Pictured Cliffs and

Mesaverde formations.

It is understood the well will be equipped as set out in your letter
of April 3, 1957. Upon final completion application for administrative

approval should be made to Mr. Porter in Santa Fe, as set out in
Rule 112.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA tks

cect Mr. A. L. Porter
0CC, Santa Fe, N.NM.



